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Appointments to the Human Services Advisory Board.

Staff: Department:

Sabrina Oliver, Director/Town Clerk Communications and Public Affairs

Beth Vazquez, Ombuds Ombuds Office

Recommendation(s):

That the Council make appointments to the Human Services Advisory Board for one (1) Town Resident,
effective immediately, and two (2) Town Residents, effective July 1, 2018.

Council Goals:
☒ Create a Place for Everyone ☒ Develop Good Places,  New

Spaces

☒ Support  Community

Prosperity

☒ Nurture Our Community

☐ Facilitate Getting Around ☐ Grow Town  and Gown

Collaboration

Attachments:

· Advisory Board Recommendations

· Ballot

· Applications

Note: Applications submitted prior to February 20, 2018 were completed before changes were made to
the application and may appear incomplete.
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File #: [18-0471], Version: 1

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Kathryn Henz, Chair of the Human Services Advisory Board

SUBJECT: Recommendation for the Human Services Advisory Board vacancy(s)

DATE: April 30, 2018

RECOMMENDATION:  The Human Services Advisory Board met on Monday, April 30, 2018 and by a

unanimous vote have made the following recommendation(s) to the Town Council for consideration:

· Kathryn Henz, Reappointment, Town Resident Seat

· Samantha Bauer, Appointment, Town Resident Seat

· Josh Ravitch, Appointment, Town Resident Seat

SPECIAL REQUEST(S): No comment

BACKGROUND: The Board recommends Kathryn Henz based on her reliability and experience on the

board.

The Board recommends Samantha Bauer based on the interest in increasing age diversity on the Board,

and her experience in research and local government.

The Board recommends Josh Ravitch based on the interest in increasing diversity on the board, as well as

his reliability and experience on the board and commitment to the Town.

Note: Communications and Public Affairs notes that the Human Services Advisory Board reviewed the

following applications: Samantha Bauer, Deborah Gilgor, Kathryn Henz, and Josh Ravitch. No additional

applications have been received between April 30, 2018 and May 14, 2018.
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